
From: Jane Cooper   
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 12:27 PM 
To: Caroline Grist  
Subject: DM/24/0351 
 
Hi Caroline, 
 
The acoustic report submitted indicates that the impact of this development will be low. I therefore 
have no objection to this application. 
 
I recommend the following conditions to control noise during the construction phase: 
 
Construction hours: Works of demolition and construction, including the use of plant and machinery 
necessary for implementation of this consent shall be limited to the following times: 
 
Monday to Friday:         08:00 - 18:00 Hours 
Saturday:                         09:00 - 13:00 Hours 
Sundays and Bank/Public Holidays: No work permitted 
 
Deliveries: Deliveries or collection of plant, equipment or materials for use during the demolition 
and construction phases shall be limited to the following times: 
 
Monday to Friday:  08:00 - 18:00 Hours 
Saturday:               09:00 - 13:00 Hours 
Sunday & Public/Bank holidays: None permitted 
 
Happy to discuss if necessary. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jane Cooper 
Environmental Health Officer 
Environmental Health 
Tel:   
Email:  
Website: www.midsussex.gov.uk 
  

 
 
“Working together for a better Mid Sussex” 
 
 
 
 




